
Unocal Oil & Gas Division 
Unocal Corporation 
3300 North Butler Avenue 
Suite 200 
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 
Telephone (505) 326-7600 
Fax: (505) 326-6145 OIL C0NSER\ : ; ' jH DIVISION 

UNOCAL® '32 OE : H f!H 8 53 

December 4, 1992 

Farmington District 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Attn: David R. Catanach 
P.O. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2088 

RE: Commingling Order PC-820 
Rincon Unit Well No. 159M 

Dear Sir: 

It appears there may have been some confusion between the downhole commingling 
application and the surface commingling application for the subject well. 

Union Oil Company of California dba UNOCAL applied for and received surface 
commingling, AMENDED COMMINGLING ORDER PC-795, on August 27, 1992, 
as attached. Subsequently we applied for downhole commingling, as attached, and 
received COMMINGLING ORDER PC-820. This order appears to be a surface 
commingling order? In addition, I believe the Aztec office was intended to be the 
notified office in your order rather than Hobbs. 

We understand the paperwork generated through our activity, in addition to all the 
other State activity is taxing on your staff, and appreciate your attention in clarifying 
this matter. 

Yours very truly, 

Union Oil Company of California 
dba UNOCAL 

William L. Irwin 
District Petroleum Engineer 
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